

DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMICS

Purnell Hall University of Delaware Newark, Delaware 19716-2720 www.lerner.udel.edu/economics/ Fax: 302/831-6968 Writer's Direct Number:

hoffmans@lerner.udel.edu

September 22, 2009

Eric D. Jacobson Associate Professor School of Urban Affairs & Public Policy

Dear Eric:

I have reviewed your proposal for a minor in Public Health, which includes as electives four economics courses. I am happy to support this proposal. Please understand two concerns. First, some of the courses are heavily subscribed, so that I cannot guarantee than seats will always be available in all of them. Second, three of the courses (ECON343, 390, and 490) are cross-listed courses that are taught by faculty in other units. The Economics Department does not control the offering of these classes.

Despite these concerns, I am confident that students can find an available course to satisfy the requirement.

Sincerely,

Saul D. Hoffman Professor and Chair

Department of Economics